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2 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It’s not long until we welcome back your child to the Academy.  

This communication is a gentle reminder of some important things to discuss and action over the 

coming days. 

 

• Your child must have the correct uniform. We will not be able to loan any uniform items. If 
your child is in the incorrect uniform they will have to spend the day in the isolation room. 
Students with the correct uniform will be awarded House points daily. 

• Your child must have the correct equipment and ideally placed in a clear pencil case. 
Students with the correct equipment will be awarded House points daily. 

• Face coverings, if worn in communal areas or corridors, must be one colour and must not 
have any pattern/design/logo’s.  

• Remind your child of the entrance points for their year group and the timings of the day.  It 
is important that they are not late in order to maintain social distancing 

 

Please ensure that you have read and understood the guidance for your child to return to The 

Bourne Academy. 

Information for each individual year group can be found on our website, click HERE.  

We look forward to welcoming students back next week, a reminder of dates below: 

7 September – Year 7 only 
8 September – Years 7 & 12 only 
9 September – Whole School return 
 

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 
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